Update on FAA’s Small UAS Rule
(November 17, 2014)

The National Association of State Aviation Officials (NASAO) is reporting that the Federal Aviation Administration’s small UAS rule should be released in the very near future.  According to Jim Williams of the FAA’s UAS office, the agency is set to release a ruling on small UAS that will provide commercial companies more access to fly small unmanned aerial vehicles in domestic airspace.   Small UAS are defined as systems weighing less than 55 pounds by the 2012 FAA Modernization and Reform Act.  The anticipated new ruling has been in development throughout the past year and is currently under review by the Office of Management and Budget (OMB).  It is expected that the new rule could be out by the end of the year.
